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Date of Board Meeting Title of Presentation Presented by Comment

Tuesday, 27 February 2024

Presentation to Board on recycling of pavement & concrete 
into aggregate to be reused into roading and infrastructure

Cameron Vernon The board noted the presentation from Mr Vernon, and thanked him for the observations provided.

Presentation by Boopsie Maran (Parent Representative on 
behalf of the Central and Western Auckland schools) on the 
current environment for students and families

Boopsie Maran, Parent Representative, 
Central and Wesern Auckland Schools

The board noted the presentation from Ms Maran, and thanked him for the observations provided.

Tuesday, 26 March 2024 Presentation by Caril Cowan on the issue of climate change 
and the need to take urgent action to reduce greenhouse gas 
emissions.

Caril Cowan, Extinction Rebellion Tāmaki 
Makaurau 

The board thanked Ms Cowan for her presentation and advised AT is committed to providing a strong public transport 
system, which will help reduce greenhouse gas emissions.

Tuesday, 28 May 2024 Presentation by Fiáin d'Leafy of Bike Auckland on the issue of 
bikes being used as mobility aids and our mahi reducing 
barriers to cycling for disabled and mobility impaired people.

Fiáin d'Leafy of Bike Auckland The Chair thanked Fiáin d'Leafy for their presentation, noting that accessibility, as well as cost and practicality are 
reviewed across all public transport projects.

The Chief Executive further elaborated that whilst the implementation of raised pedestrian crossings have been scaled 
back, AT remains committed to deliver the safest, most cost-effective road crossing solutions, specifically on arterial 
roads. Where appropriate raised pedestrian crossings are still being installed.

Safer speeds also remains a priority for AT and the Speed Management Plan project will progress once the new Speed 
Rule has been published.

Tuesday, 25 June 2024 Public submission on tradespeople access to buildings with 
no off-street parking and very limited legal options

Alexandra Bonham, Waitematā Local Board The board thanked Alexandra Bonham for her presentation and noted management’s confirmation that construction of 
loading zones are included in the City Centre Plan.  Management will investigate what interim solutions can be 
implemented to mitigate the highlighted issues.

Public submission on Access 4 Everyone’, ‘Streets 4 people’, 
Auckland’s Civic Centre, AT’s public image and the 
Ombudsman’s Report

Gael Baldock The board thanked Gael Baldock for her presentation, noting that the SOI outlines how AT will deliver services and 
solutions to Aucklanders. It is influenced by the Government Policy Statement on Land Transport (GPS) and is drafted in 
response to the Letter of Expectation. The board has a responsibility to the Council, Government, and the people of 
Auckland to deliver the SOI.  

Tuesday, 27 August 2024 Public submission on engaging and listening to the 
community

Gael Baldock

Public submission on changing legislation to formally 
recognise equestrians on the road as vulnerable road users

Julia McLean
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